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Republican Governors Send a Strong Message to the World Health Organization 
 
State Shield is pleased to announce that 24 Republican Governors today issued a letter to 
President Biden with a clear message:  Do not surrender our sovereignty and freedoms to the 
World Health Organization. 
 
Next week, member nations of the WHO will gather in Geneva, Switzerland, to vote on new 
International Health Regulations and a proposed Pandemic Treaty.  As the Governors wisely warned 
in their letter, these agreements if adopted would grant the World Health Organization (“WHO”) 
unprecedented and unconstitutional powers over the United States and its citizens.  The agreements 
threaten to make the WHO a “global authority in public health policy,” granting these unelected 
bureaucrats broad powers to dictate healthcare policy.  Doing so would threaten our rights to be free 
from international mandates and endanger the sovereignty of every state in our nation. 
 
State Shield is grateful to these Republican Governors for raising this important issue and for 
recognizing this threat to our personal privacy, our freedom, and our states’ sovereignty.  Our 
organization is pleased to have worked alongside the Republican Governors’ Association in 
combating this international threat to US sovereignty. 
 
With this letter, the Governors have send President Biden a badly-needed reminder that it has no 
right to surrender our freedom of choice over healthcare decisions to an unelected international 
organization such as the WHO.  
 
About State Shield: 
Our mission is to educate State leaders regarding the dangers a resurgent and aggressive China 
poses to the United States.  By proposing policy, executive, and legislative solutions to counter 
China’s eBorts to undermine the United States, we work to ensure our States, their citizens, and 
their infrastructure are protected from this threat. 
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